
 

  

$500 

SCHOLARSHIP 
Right to Life of Michigan Educational Fund will award a $500 scholarship to 

one outstanding prolife high school senior in Michigan. The award may be 

used toward tuition, books, and/or supplies.  The Huron County Right to Life 

will also be awarding $500 to their local winner. Your application, your list 

of prolife activities, and your 300-400 word essay about what this next 

generation can do to promote a positive prolife message must be 

submitted to the Huron County Right to Life by March 17, 2023. 

 

 

 

SUBMIT YOUR ENTRY ONE OF TWO WAYS: 

Email to HURONRTL@gmail.com OR 

Mail to Jeanne Gusa 

4639 Margie St. 

Ubly, MI 48475 

 

For more information, please call Jeanne at 989-670-3315.  

Application and rules can be found on our website HURONRTL.org  
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